
DR. WILLIAM H. "BILL" MILLER
Dr.  William  H.  “Bill”  Miller

was  born  on  December  22,
1929, in McVeytown, PA, the
oldest of six siblings. Through
sheer  determination  and  a
lifelong  work  ethic,  he
became  a  brilliant  thoracic
surgeon.  He  graduated  from
Juniata  College  in  1953  and
Hahnemann  Medical  School
in 1957. He served as a base
surgeon in  the  US Air  Force
from  1959-1961.  He  worked
as  a  cardiac  surgeon  in
Pittsburgh from 1969 to 1993

at  Shadyside  Hospital,  Forbes  Health  System  and  St.
Margaret Memorial Hospital (Chief of Surgery until 1992). He
passed away peacefully on January 12, at the age of 94, in
San Diego, CA. He is survived by his three daughters, Jennifer
Miller-Arsenault  (Daniel),  Rachel  Harken (Dwight),  and Sara
Llana  (Asel),  and  his  five  grandchildren,  Charlie  and  Nico
Harken, Jacob and Jane Miller-Arsenault, and Cece Llana. He
is also survived by his wife Sally Gault Miller and her family.
The  family  would  like  to  thank  Noble  Living,  especially
Elizabeth Gastelum, for taking such good care of him in his
final years.
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